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NEW FM TRANSLATOR, MOAPA, NV EXHIBIT 11 - NARRATIVE

ENGINEERING STATEMENT

Powell Meredith Communications Company (“PMCC”) is an applicant for a new
commercial FM translator at Moapa, Nevada (BNPFT-20030317ATF, FIN 142762). The
PMCC application was selected by the Commission as a singleton in Public Notice DA-03-
2095, and PMCC was invited to file a long form application for this facility. This is the
purpose of the instant application.

An interference study list and contour map appear in Exhibits 12 and 12.1, showing
compliance with 47 CFR §74.1204(a).

Compliance with the maximum permitted uncontrolled (general population) exposure
limits contained in 47 CFR §1.1310 was determined utilizing the RF worksheets in Appendix
A of the Instructions and checked in the OET computer program FMMODEL. PMCC affirms
that it will suspend transmission as needed to protect tower workers from exposure to RF
radiation in excess of the controlled (occupational) limits in the cited regulation.

The above and attached information is true and correct as to my knowledge and belief.
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Gary O. Keener




